NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING CANCELLATION

NORTH ORANGE COUNTY CITIES JOINT POWERS AUTHORITY

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meeting of the NORTH ORANGE COUNTY
CITIES JOINT POWERS AUTHORITY regularly scheduled for Thursday,
December 8, 2022, has been cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday, March 8, 2023,
at 1 Civic Center Circle, Brea CA 92821 in the Executive Conference Room.

The meeting was cancelled due to lack of business to discuss.

DATED: December 1, 2022
CITY OF BREA

Lillian Harris-Neal, MMC, City Clerk




